
Outlook for your desktop computer. 

If you are replying to someone outside our organization, you will now notice a message at the top of the 
reply email.  The message states the person is outside of organization.  This is helpful when you think an 
email is spam but looks to come from a city employee.  You will be able to click reply and see the email 
is not from city employee.  

 

 

Outlook on your phone. 

City Employees who use Outlook on their phones will have similar message. You will notice the message 
when replying to an email on your phone through Outlook.  

 

 

We implemented these new features to help employees avoid being Phished. 


